Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting — October 1, 2011

The meeting came to order by Assistant Director Terry Sue at 10:02 am at Trev Deeley
Motorcycles Conference Room. Director Vern Bye was away this week.

There was one (1) new member (Peter) present at today's meeting many members rode today.

NEWS from Trev Deeley Motorcycles (Chapter Sponsor):

Terry and Sherri spoke on behalf of the store.

Sunday, Oct 2, 2011 — Vancouver Toy Run and Trev Deeley Motorcycles After Burner
Party. The Toy Run assembles at Coquitlam Centre and leaves at 10:00 am and travels to
the PNE Grounds. Following this, come join us here at the store for “Free Hot Soup, Hot
Dogs, Coffee and Hot Chocolate”. The party begins at 11:00 am and goes to 2:00 pm.
There will also be lots of in-store specials on MotorClothes, and Parts.
The Vancouver H.O.G. specials in the store for the next three months (Sept, Oct and
Nov) are 12% off Security Systems, Storage items, and Heated Gear.
Thanksgiving Sale — Oct 2 — 10 — Up to 60% off select items in MotorClothes, Parts &
Accessories. This excludes motorcycles & service.
Tech Night, November 17, 2011 — 6:30pm — 9pm. Please R.S.V.P. by calling 604-291-
1875. Everyone is welcome. Something for everyone.
Trev Deeley Motorcycles and Deeley Harley-Davidson Canada are launching a new fund
raising program in support of the Movember Foundation. The Movember Foundation
raises money to fund two programs: an gwareness and education program that
significantly increases the understanding and reduces the stigmas of the health risks that
men face, and Movember's Global Action Plan that accelerates key outcomes in prostate
cancer research. You can donate money to an individual, a team or to the Movember
cause itself. All funds raised go directly to Prostate Cancer Canada and the Movember
Foundation. Trev Deeley Motorcycles has a team “Trev Deeley Handlebars” and you can
join their team and start your own donation page like Darwin Osarchuk has done. Trev
Deeley Motorcycles is asking their staff, the H.O.G. Chapter Members, and all friends to
log on to http://ca.movember.com/donate and donate to this worthy cause. Harley-
Davidson Canada and is matching donations up to $25,000.
There will be a Winter Work Special from the Service Department. Further details will
be released by mid-October.
Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be hosting a “Brunch” following the H.O.G. Chapter
meeting on Saturday, Dec 3, 2011. This brunch will replace the H.O.G. Shopping Week,
normally sponsored by Trev Deeley Motorcycles. We are asking that the members
R.S.V.P. to Kyoko here at the store. Further details regarding this function will be
announced at the November meeting.
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